
 

2017 SCC Contract execution – extension to 5pm 22 March 

Contract schedules for organisations that have completed verification have now been 
uploaded and are ready to accept. Unfortunately, this process has taken longer than 
anticipated and we apologise for any inconvenience. 

Accordingly, we have extended the time for you to accept these contracts and secure your 
rota slots. You now have until 5pm on Wednesday 22 March to accept. 

If you have not received a contract schedule and have not received a communication from 
us about any further delay with your contract documentation, you should contact us via the 
Bravo E-tendering system and headline your message ‘contract query’. 

While the time has been extended, we would advise that you accept your contract as soon 
as possible in case you encounter any technical difficulties. 

 


